
 

 

Parents of student/s that held a 2021 Clarks Logan City Bus Pass that rolled over for 2022 have until 
Friday, 25th February 2022 to collect their passes.  If these passes are not collected by this date you 
will need to reapply.  Collection times at our depot are Monday – Friday  11:00am – 1:00pm.  If you 
have any enquiries, please contact us at info@clarkslogancity.com.au  

We advise we may be unable to print passes on Friday 18th February due to a planned power 
outage. 

As a reminder if parents have not collected their student’s Bus Pass that rolled over for 2022 by 
Friday 25th February, students will be required to use a Go Card to board their service. 
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